
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Donaldson’s Newsletter 

   February 15th-19th, 2016 

Content topics for the week… 

Bible- Izbon, lon, Ebdon 

 Test Date: Wed., February 17th    

 Memory Verse: John 3:16  

 Recite by Friday, February 26th    

 

Math- Lessons 88-92 

 Test Date: Monday, Feb. 22nd   

 

Social Studies- Unit 3: Using Our 

Resources  

           Test Date: TBD   

 

Reading- Les. 21:A Chair for My Mother 

 Test Date: Friday, February 19th        

 

Grammar- Present-Tense Action Verbs 

 Test Date: Friday, February 19th       

   

Spelling- Vowel Diphthong /ou/ou, ow 

 Test Date: Friday, February 19th     
 
 

Other reminders… 

 Friday, February 12th and Monday, 

February 15th are school holidays.   

 Jump Rope for Heart forms were sent 

home on Friday! Please return all 

money by Tuesday, February 23rd.  

 We have a JRFH Pep Rally on Friday, 

February 19th.  

 JRFH Jump Date is Friday, February 26th! 

K4-2nd grade will jump from 12 until 1. 

Parents are encouraged to come help 

and watch!  

 We will continue our preparations for 

standardized testing by using our 

Scoring High Books.  Testing will be 

March 14th – 18th.  

 Spring Break will be March 21st – 25th!  

 

 

 

Spelling Words 
1. out              Challenge Words: 

2. town        11. surround 

3. count  12. without 

4. crowd  13. cowboy 

5. ground         14. powerful 

6. now   15. cloudless  

7. found   

    8. crown   

    9. sound       

10. down 

 

 

 
  
 
 

 “For God so loved the world that 
He gave His only Son, that 

whoever believes in him shall not 
perish but have eternal life.” 

John 3:16 

Math Facts 

We will be moving into using 

multiplication this week! If your child 

still uses his or her fingers to add and 

subtract, he or she really needs extra 

practice at home. It is crucial that the 

students have their facts memorized 

so that multiplication and two and 

three-digit addition and subtraction 

are not too difficult!  Please use flash 

cards or games to help them 

memorize addition and subtraction 

facts!!!  

  
Upcoming Field Trip 

We will be going to see Stephen Fite on 

February 22nd. We only have FOUR 

parents that are able to go on this trip.  

Students are encouraged to wear 

“beach” themed clothing, along with 

jeans and tennis shoes. No swim shorts 

or flip flops!  


